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Draft document from the ICSU Committee on  
Freedom and Responsibility in the conduct of Science (CFRS) 

 
The following message was sent to Royal Society in respect of a request for comments on a draft 
document from the Committee on Freedom and Responsibility in the conduct of Science (CFRS). 
 

The draft document from the Committee on Freedom and Responsibility in the conduct of 
Science (CFRS) has been seen and considered by the Society's International Affairs 
Committee.  The Societyís Council met last week and approved the following comments to be 
passed to the Royal Society


